Rana Plaza Disaster – 5th Anniversary (2018)

Selected Reports and Articles

Major Reports

"Binding Power: The sourcing squeeze, workers' rights, and building safety in Bangladesh since Rana Plaza," Mark Anner, Pennsylvania State University Center for Global Workers' Rights, March 22, 2018:

http://lser.la.psu.edu/gwr/documents/CGWR2017ResearchReportBindingPower.pdf

"Governance of labor standards in Australian and German garment supply chains: The impact of Rana Plaza," Elke Schuessler, Stephen Frenkel and Chris Wright, ILR Review, April 2018: http://journals.sagepub.com/doi/pdf/10.1177/0019793918771360

"Five years after Rana Plaza: The way forward," Paul Barrett, Dorothee Bauman-Pauly and April Gu, NYU Stern Center for Business and Human Rights," April 2018: https://bhr.stern.nyu.edu/five-years-after-rana-plaza

"Fashion Transparency Index, 2018 Edition," Fashion Revolution (UK), April 2018: http://issuu.com/fashionrevolution/docs/fr fashiontransparencyindex2018?e=25766662/6045 8846

"Five years since the Rana Plaza collapse; What has happened in the field of prevention and remedy?" Clean Clothes Campaign, April 2018:

https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/five-years-since-the-rana-plaza-collapse-what-has-happened-in-the-field-of-prevention-and-remedy

"Employment injury insurance in Bangladesh: Bridging the gap," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 2018:

https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/employment-injury-insurance-in-bangladesh-bridging-the-gap/view

"5 years after the world's largest garment factory collapse, is safety in Bangladesh any better?" PBS News Hour, April 6, 2018:

https://www.pbs.org/newshour/world/5-years-after-the-worlds-largest-garment-factory-collapse-is-safety-in-bangladesh-any-better

"Remembering Rana Plaza; What has Changed?" Ford Foundation event in New York City with major speakers from US, Bangladesh and elsewhere, April 11, 2018: https://livestream.com/accounts/781730/events/8151345/videos/173074259

"Bangladesh's garment industry now a model for workplace safety," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 24, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/bangladeshs-garment-industry-now-model-workplace-safety-1567009

"Two garment factory disasters a century apart show how globalization has sapped labor's power," Marc Bain, Quartz Media, April 25, 2018: https://qz.com/1255041/two-garment-factory-disasters-a-century-apart/

Articles with Interesting Photos and Perspectives

Collection of major articles, Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, April 2018: <a href="https://www.business-humanrights.org/en/marking-the-loss-and-honouring-the-memory-of-those-who-perished-in-rana-plaza-actions-to-protect-rights-of-garment-workers-5-years-after-the-tragedy?dateorder=datedesc&page=0&componenttype=all

"Manifesto for a fashion revolution," Fashion Revolution (UK), April 2018: https://www.fashionrevolution.org/manifesto/

"Five years after Rana Plaza, the need for the Bangladesh Accord persists," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 18, 2018:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2018/04/18/five-years-after-rana-plaza-the-need-for-the-bangladesh-accord-persists

"Ensuring there will never be another Rana Plaza," Richard Jones, IOSH Magazine, April 18, 2018: https://www.ioshmagazine.com/article/ensuring-there-will-never-be-another-rana-plaza

"Rana Plaza – The survivors' stories," Fashion Revolution, April 21, 2018: https://www.fashionrevolution.org/rana-plaza-the-survivors-stories/

"Beyond third-party monitoring; Post-Rana Plaza interventions," Sanchita Banerjee Saxena, Economic & Political Weekly, Vol. 53, No. 16, April 21, 2018: http://www.epw.in/journal/2018/16/commentary/beyond-third-party-monitoring.html?0=ip_login_no_cache%3De88353e33dd3f8d937bdcc188d046625

"The real cost of cheap shirts; Factory workers in Bangladesh toil for low wages and under precarious conditions to make clothing worn worldwide," Daniel Rodrigues and Claudia Brandao, New York Times, April 22, 2018:

https://www.nytimes.com/2018/04/21/opinion/sunday/the-real-cost-of-cheap-shirts.html?action=click&pgtype=Homepage&clickSource=story-heading&module=opinion-c-col-right-region&vergion=opinion-c-col-right-region&vergion=opinion-c-col-right-region

"5 years in from the Rana Plaza collapse, How much has actually changed," Jake Hall, Vogue magazine, April 23, 2018:

http://www.vogue.co.uk/article/rana-plaza-fifth-anniversary-how-has-fashion-industry-changed

"Work together to bring justice and dignity," ANROEV, AMRC and OSHE, April 24, 2018: http://www.anroev.org/2018/04/26/media-release-rana-plaza-commemoration-day-2018/

"Five years after Rana Plaza tragedy; How women labour leaders are changing the landscape in RMG," Farzana Nawaz, The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 24, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/opinion/how-women-labour-leaders-are-changing-the-landscape-rmg-1566736

"Rana Plaza, five years on: safety of workers hangs in the balance in Bangladesh, Michael Safi and Dominic Rushe, The Guardian (London), April 24, 2018:

https://www.theguardian.com/global-development/2018/apr/24/bangladeshi-police-target-garment-workers-union-rana-plaza-five-years-on

"The April 24 ritual – Rana Plaza's unfinished legacy," Aruna Kasyap, Human Rights Watch, April 24, 2018:

https://www.hrw.org/news/2018/04/24/april-24-ritual-rana-plazas-unfinished-legacy

"Five years after Rana Plaza, Bangladeshi garment workers are fighting for justice and dignity at work," Marienna Pope-Weidmann, Red Pepper (UK), April 24, 2018:

https://www.redpepper.org.uk/five-years-after-rana-plaza-bangladeshi-garment-workers-are-fighting-for-justice-and-dignity-at-work/

"Five years after the collapse of Rana Plaza, investors take stock of progress made to safeguard garment workers," Interfaith Center for Corporate Responsibility, April 24, 2018:

http://www.iccr.org/five-years-after-collapse-rana-plaza-investors-take-stock-progress-made-safeguard-garment-workers

"Five years on, Clean Clothes Campaign commemorates Rana Plaza workers and calls for a recommitment for meaningful change in the garment industry," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 24, 2018:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2018/04/24/five-years-on-clean-clothes-campaign-commemorates-rana-plaza-workers-and-calls-for-a-recommitment-for-meaningful-change-in-the-garment-industry

"Certified safety or reckless reports?" Carolijn Terwindt, New Age (Dhaka), April 24, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/39696

"Protesters seek justice, demand compensation," New Age (Dhaka), April 25, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/39803

Selected Articles from Around the World

"A haunting artistic tribute to garment workers killed in Bangladesh and the US [in Northfield, Minnesota]," Sheila Regan, Hyperallergic magazine, April 9, 2018:

https://hyperallergic.com/436698/garment-workers-exhibition-rachel-breen-alison-morse-perlman-teaching-museum/

"Five years after Rana Plaza, leaders emphasize need for brands to sign Accord renewal," Rosemary Feitelberg, Women's Wear Daily, April 10, 2018:

http://wwd.com/fashion-news/fashion-scoops/five-years-rana-plaza-labor-rights-leaders-and-activists-emphasize-the-need-for-brands-to-sign-accord-renewal-1202647175/

"What the Rana Plaza disaster changed about worker safety," Nadra Nittle, Racked, April 13, 2018:

https://www.racked.com/2018/4/13/17230770/rana-plaza-collapse-anniversary-garment-workers-safety

"Rana Plaza disaster: Survivors still languish," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 18, 2018: https://www.thedailystar.net/business/survivors-still-languish-1563955

"They have forgotten the lessons of Rana Plaza," Tula Connell, Equal Times, April 20, 2018: https://www.equaltimes.org/they-have-forgotten-the-lessons-of#.Wttxyy-ZNVI

"Call to 'take a stand' for workers; Fiduciary Investors Symposium," Sarah Rundell, April 20, 2018:

https://www.top1000funds.com/featured-homepage-posts/2018/04/20/call-to-take-a-stand-for-workers/

"Victims await justice," Agence France-Presse in New Age (Dhaka), April 22, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/article/39638/victims-await-justice

"Five years after Rana Plaza disaster, Are Asia's sweatshops a thing of the past?" Chris White, South China Morning Post, April 22, 2018:

http://www.scmp.com/week-asia/business/article/2142639/five-years-after-rana-plaza-disaster-are-asias-sweatshops-thing

"Survivors' woes continue," Rashad Ahamad, New Age (Dhaka), April 23, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/article/39637/survivors-woes-continue

"Fashion Revolution Week 2018: Five years on from Rana Plaza collapse, what has changed?" Lizzie Rivera, The Independent (London), April 23, 2018:

https://www.independent.co.uk/life-style/fashion/fashion-revolution-week-2018-rana-plaza-collapse-who-made-my-clothes-a8317756.html

"Why won't we learn from the survivors of the Rana Plaza disaster?" Dana Thomas, New York Times, April 24, 2018:

https://www.nytimes.com/2018/04/24/style/survivors-of-rana-plaza-disaster.html?hpw&rref=fashion&action=click&pgtype=Homepage&module=well-region®ion=bottom-well&WT.nav=bottom-well

"Study: Bangladesh must do more to protect garment workers," Daily Sabah, April 24, 2018: https://www.dailysabah.com/business/2018/04/25/study-bangladesh-must-do-more-to-protect-garment-workers

"Five years after Rana Plaza disaster: Governments should demand sustainable production," Pauline Neerman, Retail Detail, April 24, 2018:

https://www.retaildetail.eu/en/news/fashion/five-years-after-rana-plaza-disaster-"governments-should-demand-sustainable-production"

"The deadliest garment industry disaster in history, five years later," Cam Wolk, GQ magazine, April 24, 2018:

https://www.gq.com/story/rana-plaza-disaster-five-years-later

"Tribute to the Rana Plaza victims," TwentyFourApril.com, April 24, 2018: http://www.twentyfourapril.com

"5 years after Rana Plaza, worker safety has improved, but more remains to be done," Adva Saldinger, Devex.com, April 24, 2018:

https://www.devex.com/news/5-years-after-rana-plaza-worker-safety-has-improved-but-more-remains-to-be-done-92606

"Too often, workers speak loudest from the grave," Steven Greenhouse, CNN, April 25, 2018: https://www.cnn.com/2018/04/25/opinions/rana-plaza-factory-anniversary-lessons-opinion-greenhouse/index.html

Compiled by Garrett Brown, April 30, 2018 Updated on June 5, 2018